
Safety

WWe are looking forward to a 
very busy fall semester. We 
are excited to meet all of the 
new students. Due to how 
much busier we will be, there 
will be a major increase in 
flight activity this semester. 
Make sure you slow down, Make sure you slow down, 
follow checklists and avoid 
distractions. Keep a good 
scan for other traffic both on 
the ground and in the air. Fly 
safe, work hard and have fun. 

Marketing

Purchase your Aviation shirts 
and hats online! 

suuaviation.itemorder.com

Check us out on social 
media!

@suuaviation@suuaviation

Past Events:
August 17
     Cedar Valley High School 
         Grand Opening 

Upcoming Events: 
August 26th
     Fall 2019 Semester Starts     Fall 2019 Semester Starts
September 11-15
     Reno Air Races 

WAI Club

SUUSUU T-Birds chapter of 
Women in Aviation will be 
participating in the SUU Paint 
the Town Red annual event on 
campus. We will have a booth 
set up, so be sure to stop by 
and visit us on August 30. We 
would love to chat with you. would love to chat with you. 
 
It’s that time of year again - 
scholarship season! This year 
WAI will award over 100 
different scholarships to 
applicants. Scholarships 
include aviation degrees, flight 
training, aviation 
maintenance, tools for aircraft maintenance, tools for aircraft 
maintenance, and more. 
Scholarships are due 
November 12. Don’t be shy 
about applying for a WAI 
scholarship as we have had 
several scholarships awarded 
to our SUUto our SUU T-Bird WAI 
members. 
 
Find us on Facebook Groups 
at Women In Aviation SUU 
Chapter! 

Welcome to the Team!

New RW instructors:
Jaryd Copley
Chrissy Marsaglia
Trey Darnell
William Kulovitz
Jacob DichsenJacob Dichsen
Dustin Atkins
Tommy Nyugen
Shawn Hallford
Kevin Kertiss
Zia Kalboussi
New FW instructors:
Jessica LarsenJessica Larsen
Sean Halterman
Andrew Lloyd
Nathan Nevins
Nick Romanick
Jared Loitz
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C.O. Pilots

Welcome to SUU Aviation! We are so excited to have YOU! 

Start the semester off on the right foot by getting ahead in your 
classes and flight labs! Make sure to get with your C.O. Pilot to 
help ensure YOUR success and to answer any questions!

Chris Cox (435) 572-0598              
Preston Beach (435) 261-2779      Preston Beach (435) 261-2779      
James Hansen (801) 788-4651      

Andy Harmala (435) 708-1947
Adam Arnold (435) 261-2364
Branden Osborn (435) 261-2788

sdf

 Chris        Preston      James         Andy        Adam        Braden



Fixed Wing

A huge welcome to new students! 
Study hard and be safe!

Veterans Affairs

Congratulations to the 
Military-Connected Student 
of the Month, 

Matthew Bischoff: Matthew Bischoff:  
www.suu.edu/veteransaffairs/
student-of-the-month.html 

Our Veteran Orientation is 
August 22nd 9-3 in the 
Student Services Theater.

Rotor Wing

SUU Aviation is now offering 
Concurrent Enrollment Courses 
to high school students. There 
will be four online courses 
available: 
 • • Aviation Orientation
 • Air Transportation
 • Aircraft Systems
 • Aviation Meteorology

TTwo in-person classes, Private 
Pilot Ground School and 
Aerodynamics will be offered in 
Iron, Washington and Beaver 
Counties.  

WWe are excited to help the future 
pilots of tomorrow and get them 
started as early as their 
sophomore year in high school. 
This is an amazing opportunity 
that I wish I had when I was in 
high school. Let us know if your 
high school would be interested high school would be interested 
in offering these classes.  
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Academic Advising

Please double check your 
schedules to be sure you're 
ready for the FALL 2019 
semester. 

Email me with basic questions Email me with basic questions 
or schedule appointments 
through LINK. 

Enjoy your break!

Maintenance Technician 
Degree Update

The electrical trainers for the The electrical trainers for the 
AMT courses should arrive any 
day. This state of the art 
system will allow the most 
advanced electrical and 
electronics training available. 
The Nida systems are used by 
all branches of the US military all branches of the US military 
and hundreds of foreign 
militaries and training groups. 
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